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Winter is an etching, spring a watercolor, summer an oil painting and autumn a mosaic of them all.
Stanley Horowitz

BFA Artist of the Month
our BFA artist for October and November is
Brenna Cooper. She attends BYU and studies
studio art. She has participated in numerous
exhibitions and collaborations. We are excited
for you to see her work in our gallery.

Next Show/Reception

Intake for the Photography Show-
September 30. Reception is October 6.

Other local photographers are
exhibiting in our Photography show
now through the end of November.

Our next show will be the 99 Dollar
show. Entries are due on November
25, the last Saturday of the month.

Join UCAB on social media!
We're back! Please be sure to tell all your art friends and give us a follow on 

Instagram @utahcountyart or Facebook @UtahCountyArtBoard

Keep an eye out for contests, giveaways and art updates for the Utah Valley!

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  A N D  A N N O U N C E M E N T S

Rick Nye
Rick Nye has graciously agreed to show some
of his amazing photos. He is a professional
photographer in Utah with art in various
galleries and spaces. I even saw one at my
dentist's office!
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Hi, we’re Greg and Sarah Ryan. We have three amazing children:
Aurora, Wynn, and Ammon. As a family we love spending time
outdoors, planning fun parties, and spending quality time with our
kids and three cats.

Both Greg and I come from artistic backgrounds. We love to
discuss art and design, and bounce ideas off each other to come
up with great stuff!

Greg has been a rough carpenter (framer) for 20 years, and has
always enjoyed applying his skills to some ‘finer’ woodwork. Greg’s
parents, Nick and Mary Ryan, are both talented artists both in
sculpture and painting. The oil paintings here showcase some of
their work and Greg’s custom frames.

I also love creating, whether it’s cutting wood with my scroll saw or
making soaps and salves. Being the daughter of stained glass
artists David and Jeanne Gomm, and being married to a carpenter,
it only seems natural to put wood and stained glass together. The
stained glass that you see in the case is provided by Gomm
Studios, and offers a lovely highlight for our woodcraft.

Our daughter Aurora’s talents shine through in her fiber arts like
crochet and tatted lace. She also has an amazing ability to design
and create clothing, blankets, footwear, and jewelry. 
The doilies are some examples of her skills.

On our off-time, Greg and I love kayaking at Utah Lake, gardening,
and raising ducks and Holland Lop bunnies. We hope you enjoy our
collaborative art with our talented family!

President's Message
B Y  J E A N N E  G O M M

Don't you love Fall? The earth is lit up in beautiful colors. We have a great
photography and BFA show that I hope you will invite your friends and family to see.
The case has some beautiful work also. I hope to see you at the reception on
October 6.

Artist Spotlight
G R E G  &  S A R A H  R Y A N


